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Thank You (continued) 
 

Antonio Marquez-Barrientos 
Alexei Medvedev 
Liz Middleton 
Farsh Moussar-Harami 
Bill Muehl 
Lisa Munro 
Zorowar Norr 
Laura Olson 
Ryan O’Neill 
Adam Page 
Nam Quoc Pham 
Tad Pinkerton 
Jozsef Prechl 
Kyle Prist 
Elizabeth Reed 
Harriet Riley  
Aditi Ringwala 
Amy Romandine 
Donna Ross 
Carol Schlatter 
Marcia Schmidt 
Peter Schmitz 
Eshana Shah  
Susan Slapnick  
Society Of Women Engineers 

James Spencer 
Matt Stauffer 
Jeffrey Strobel 
Students of the Lakeshore  
     Nature Preserve 
John Sunby 
Susan Szarkowitz 
Xiaoyan Sun 
Zhiping Sun 
Heather Taff 
Hillary Thompson 
Mary Trewartha 
Alana Trotter 
Amy Utter 
UW Triathlon Team 
Veterinary Medicine 
Mike Von Schneidemesser 
Ben Wade 
Brent White 
Tom Wise 
Angela Yarbrough 
Philip Younger 
Helen Yu 
Margaret Zelinske 
Bob Zemple 
 

Trip Leaders 
Bill Barker 
Paul Borowsky 
Quentin Carpenter 
Glenda Denniston  
Dan Doeppers 
Daniel Einstein 
Marty Evanson 
Peter Fissel 
Lars Higdon 
Al Holzheuter 
Roma Lenehan  
John Magnuson 
Mara McDonald 
Edgar Spalding 
Paul White 
Susan Will-Wolf 
Eric Wood 
 
Organizational Volunteers 
Ken Albrecht 
Bill Barker 
Kathie Brock 
Ann Burgess 

 
Phillip Certain 
Diane Dempsey 
Glenda Denniston 
Stanley Dodson 
Amy Jo Dusick 
Kennedy Gilchrist 
Henry Hart 
Nancy Heiden 
Evelyn Howell 
Karen Icke 
Gisela Kutzbach 
Roma Lenehan 
John Magnuson 
Sylvia Marek 
Blair Mathews 
Richard McCoy 
Jean Meanwell 
David Mickelson 
William Muehl 
Lisa Munro 
Harriet Riley 
Marcia Schmidt 
Susan Slapnick

 

Around the Preserve 
 

Sightings in the Preserve 
 

Successful Coyote – A Village of Shorewood Hills resident 
walking  early in the morning on the Howard Temin 
Lakeshore Path saw a coyote crossing University Bay 
Drive toward Picnic Point carrying a goose.  
Nesting Turkeys – Two Turkey nests were found, one in 
Big Woods with 11 eggs, the other in the old field near 
Frautschi Point.   
Chat Found – In early June a rare Yellow-Breasted Chat 
was found briefly at Biocore Prairie.  
 

Report your own sightings to rlenehan@charter.net so 
that they can be printed in PRESERVE!   
 

 
 

Sandhill Cranes Nest Successfully in the Preserve 
 

According to the International Crane Foundation, the 
University of Wisconsin-Madison is the only college in the 
United States with nesting Cranes on Campus (Sandhill 

Cranes have 
nested for 
more than a 
decade in the 
Arboretum).  
Last year, the 
Sandhill Crane 
pair in the 
1918 Marsh 
produced two 
colts (young 
Cranes), but 
lost one of the 
two.  This year 
the Cranes 

probably nested in the Bay Marsh and again produced two 
colts.  Despite the many urban dangers, like vehicles and 
dogs, so far the colts have been well protected by their 
parents.  They are now able to fly.  The left photo shows all 
four family members in the old field on June 11, shortly 
after the youngsters had left the nest.  The right photo 
shows one adult and two colts in the College of Agriculture 
Garden (adjacent to the Eagle Heights Community Garden) 
on July 15.  The other adult was present but does not 
appear in the photograph.  (Photos by Glenda Denniston) 
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